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Tani Sklep, 6-8 Waterloo Road, Smethwick B66 4JW

An application has been made by Sardar Abdul Rahman to vary the premises licence for Tani
Sklep, 6-8 Waterloo Road, Smethwick B66 4JW

The proposed variation to the licence activities applied for are:

Supply of Alcohol Monday to Sunday 24 hours a day. Hours the Premises are open to the public
24 hours a day.

The last day for representations are 25th November 2021.
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Licensing Team
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